
 
 
No. CEPC/HQ/O.O/2020/                                               Dated : 18.05.2020 
  

All Members of the Council  

 

Dear Members,  

  
Members are aware that this Council vide circular dated 27th April,2020 closed its 

offices w.e.f. 28th April, 2020.  

As per the decision of the Central Government, Council decided to re-open its 
New Delhi and Srinagar Office from Monday, the 18th May, 2020 from 11.00 a.m. 
to 5.00 p.m. with 50% staff strength till further orders. It may be mentioned that 
Bhadohi Office of CEPC is already working.  

 

Members are advised to avoid visiting CEPC office and can use the online services 
for all their requirements and can contact via E-mail/ Phone.  

  
This issues with the approval of Chairman. 

  
 
 
(SANJAY KUMAR) 
Executive Director-cum-Secretary 


